
0040282
                         Last Chance Liquor 

May 17,2003  

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco T ax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

RE: TTB Notice No.4  

Dear Alcohol Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau:  

Why is it that during a time when our economy is looking for stability, the government wants to pass a rules change that would cause severe damage to thousands of jobs? The TTB new 
rules would cause a great deal of damage to small retail businesses and to the flavored malt beverage industry.  �������������������������������������������������������������������

There is no need to change the rules when they have been working fairly for more than 30 years. These taxes are unwarranted, and more importantly damaging to me and my industry.  

I ask that you would consider the damage these new rules would cause. Please protect my rights and the rights of good, honest, Americans.  

Sincerely,  

Leroy Chappell 

                            Leroy Chappell 
                       Buckhorn, NM .88025-0009 


